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Rachael,

We received a notice of application for the subject project that has begun adjacent to our property
and have comments. If you are not the appropriate person to send this to, please advise who is as
the deadline is April 29, 2022.

While we are not in opposition to the development, we do have questions.
Are there other applications in place currently for the development besides the shared driveway?

What plans are in place to eliminate headlight glare into our home as vehicles in the development
drive out of the constructed drive, of which the location currently will cause lights shining directly
into windows of our residence? We believe some type of barrier (tall trees, etc) will be needed.

Are there street lights proposed?

Obstruction of our views and compromise of privacy is imminent. Where are future residences
proposed to be located on the various parcels?

Thank you,
Pamela Parker Rodriguez
9201 N. Thorp Hwy
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